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Dear Parents/Carers,

Sporle Newsletter for week ending 30th June 2023

Play equipment at the end of the day

A polite reminder that we ask the children not to use the field or play equipment at the end of the school day as
this area is not supervised once we have handed over the children to their families and we want to ensure our
pupils’ safety. Thank you.

Reception and Year 1 - Fun Space Day

On Monday 3™ July the Reception and Year 1 classes across the Federation will be joining together at
Narborough for a Fun Space Day. We will be taking part in a variety of fun space activities throughout the day
and are looking forward to working with our friends in Castle Acre and Sporle. All Reception and Year 1 children
will need to bring a packed lunch on that day, so that we can enjoy a picnic style lunch together. An information
and permission form will be coming out soon. You will also be able to book a school packed lunch on the day.

Attendance Rewards

Attendance rates for this week ending 30th June 2023 are as follows:
Robins: 77.92%

Woodpeckers: 76.11%

Kingfishers: 80.37%

Whole school: 78.41%

Class Information
Robin class

Maths - Amelia-Rose for great maths knowledge and understanding about coins.

Reader - Adaline for great enthusiasm and effort in our phonics sessions and for applying her new sounds in her
writing.

Writer - Olivia-Poppie for fantastic use of fred talk in her writing.

Shining Light - Ethan for always being so enthusiastic about our learning, joining in, challenging himself and
always being so kind to everyone.

This week in Robins we have been enjoying making our own story maps based on 'Man on the Moon'. Each
child has adapted the story and next week year 1s will be completing an independent big write and reception
children will also be writing their own story. Year 1s have been learning about money in their maths and next
week will be learning how to make amounts with various coins and notes. Reception children have been
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focusing on their number bonds to 5 and 10 knowledge in their maths. We're so proud of how well Robins
joined in with Sports Day and we hope you enjoyed the event!

Woodpecker class

This week in Woodpeckers, we've been getting ready for next year by smashing some trickier numbers than
we've ever worked with in addition and subtraction. In science, we've been investigating the effect of sugar on
our teeth by carrying out an experiment which uses eggs. We found the coca cola damaged the 'enamel’ of our
egg teeth.

Writer of the week: Ella-Brooke for an incredible journey story

Reader of the week: Lucy for a whopping full marks in her reading test
Marvellous mathematician: Tanya for great work in her maths test
Shining Light - Skye for always working hard and trying her best

Kingfisher class

This week in Kingfisher class the children have been learning about how to save water and energy in both
English and Geography lessons. In mathematics, the Y45 children have been investigating lines of symmetry and
reflection while Y6 have been looking at area, perimeter and volume. On Friday, all of the children took partin a
themed day where they designed their own zoos using a range of mathematical skills. A big congratulations to
all of Kingfishers for their excellent participation in sports day as well.

Certificates this week go to:

Marvellous Mathematician: Chloe for excellent problem solving skills in a recent assessment

Reading Rockstar: Ella-Rose for showing more confidence to read in front of the class

Writer of the Week: Bella for generating excellent ideas for writing

Shining Light: Bailey for showing kindness to others at Sports Day

Prayer for the week

Dear God,

We pray that you keep us safe in times of adversity and always give us courage to do our best.

Amen

Thank you as always for your support and partnership,
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